DANIEL BONHAM

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 59

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

June 18, 2019

Chief Clerk Timothy G. Sekerak
Office of the Clerk

Oregon House of Representatives
900 Court St. NE, H-271

Salem, OR 97301

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In an.overabundance of caution, and in accordance with ORS 244.020, | am writing to express a
potential conflict of interest on HB 5017. As the owner of a small wood stove and spa shop in The
Dalles, many of the products that we sell are regulated by the agency funded in HB 5017.

Sincerely,
| )=>t- <

niel Bonham

Office: 900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - Phone: (503) 986-1459
E-mail: Rep.DanielBonham@oregonlegislature.gov



